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COVID-19 NC ¢~
INFORMATION

Q&A WEBINAR FOR VAYA HEALTH PROVIDERS
Friday, April 17, 2020, 11 a.m. — 12 p.m.

Registration is not required. There is no limit to the number of attendees who can join.
Please note this will be a live broadcast. All attendees will be muted throughout the
broadcast. Attendees will be able to submit questions for the presenters through the Q&A

feature.
Q&AWEBINAR FOR VAYA HEALTH PROVIDERS

WEBINAR ON THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND
LEGISLATIVE AND REGULATORY CHANGES: A
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PROVIDER'S LEGAL GUIDE
(CONTINUED)

Monday, April 20, 2020, 11 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Note: This webinar offers additional information not covered in last week’s initial event.

Benchmarks, in partnership with the Parker Poe law firm, recently sponsored a free
webinar for behavioral health providers covering all things related to federal relief options
during this pandemic. Unfortunately, Parker Poe ran out of time to cover a deeper dive into
the applicable federal and state regulations, and another webinar has been scheduled to
continue the conversation and answer questions as best as possible! Details about this
free event are below.

Webinar recording: Register for the webinar even if you can’t attend live. The webinar
sponsor will send you the recording to view later.

Who should attend: Suggested attendees are behavioral health providers, agency and
facility owners, managers, administrators, compliance staff, human resource directors and
in-house counsel.

More information and registration are available here.
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QUESTION, PERSUADE, REFER (QPR): WEB-BASED
SUICIDE PREVENTION TRAINING

Suicide is a leading cause of death in the United States. During the global pandemic, when
fear, anxiety and depression are heightened for many people, thoughts of suicide may be
more common. It's important to know about available support strategies.

Vaya’s Provider Education Team will offer two additional “Question, Persuade, Refer’
(QPR) trainings in April. Each training is limited to 25 participants. To register, click on the
specific training listed below:

QPR WEBINAR: April 23, 2020, 2:30 - 4:30 p.m.

QPR WEBINAR: April 30, 2020, 10 a.m. - 12 a.m.

HOPE4HEALERS HELPLINE OFFERING SUPPORT TO
PROVIDERS

The Hope4Healers Helpline, a new N.C. DHHS initiative in partnership with the N.C.
Psychological Foundation, provides mental health and resilience supports for healthcare
professionals, emergency medical specialists, first responders and other staff who work in
healthcare settings, and their families. This includes behavioral health and IDD service
providers. Assistance is available 24/7 at 919-226-2002.

The initiative is also seeking volunteer licensed mental health professionals to provide pro
bono mental health support for healthcare workers. Learn more in a letter from DHHS and
in the DHHS volunteer guidelines.

828-225-2785 | provider.communication @ vayahealth.com | vayahealth.com
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